
From: Donna
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes
Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:05:22 PM

Our family have enjoyed spending times at the dunes for over 30 years.
We enjoy the freedom to drive out onto the dunes to camp and spend vacation times together. We have so many
memories.
We have care of our area when we are there, making sure we pick up trash etc. Please do not close this area off from
families who enjoy recreational activities at the dunes. It will be a loss for the entire community and area.
Please help us to preserve our small portion as so much has already been taken away.
Thank you from the entire Bryson family.
Lee R and Donna Bryson
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